
                                                                                                                                 

Acomb First School 

Books and Butties! 

 

PTA Coffee morning and World Book Day Reading 

Stay and Share 

Thursday 7
th
 March 2019 

 

As part of our World Book Day celebrations and our continued 

effort to promote a love of reading in school we would like to 

invite you into school to enjoy some reading activities and some 

dedicated reading time with your child/children in class.  

The classrooms will be open for visitors from 9.05 am until 9.45 

am. 

From 9.45 am the PTA will be serving coffee, refreshments and 

bacon sandwiches in the school hall until 10.15 am. 

Please enter through the door at the top of the ramp and sign 

in, in the hall.  Please then make your way to classrooms. 

Following the reading sessions please make your way the hall 

for refreshments.  Don’t forget to sign out again before you 

leave too. 

Please note that drinks must remain in the hall and that buggies 

will need to be left outside.   

We look forward to seeing you!  


